
From: Bill Lloyd-Jones

Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 4:24 PM 

To: Islands2050 

Subject: FW: NEW TRUST POLICY STATEMENT 

 

Third issue 

  

From: Bill Lloyd-Jones  
Sent: February 25, 2022 4:18 PM 
To: 'islands2050@slandstrust.bc.ca' <islands2050@slandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: NEW TRUST POLICY STATEMENT 
  

Second issue.  Please forward if received 
  
NEW TRUST POLICY STATEMENT 
  

Having been an enthusiastic Reid Islander for over 40 years I appreciate the effort by Islands Trust to 

preserve and protect this wonderful area. In conjunction with the CRD and Province of BC the Trust 

has done an excellent job of this mandate.  Having said that I am confused and cannot understand any 

reasons for a revised Policy Bylaw. 

I therefore cannot support the revisions incorporated in the Draft Policy Bylaw (#183, July 

15,2021). 

The Islands Trust should continue to be involved with land use planning, review of development 
applications and issuance of permits which remain of significant importance.  Any additional duties 
would over lap with those of other jurisdictions and complicate a system that has been operating very 
well. 
  
Thank you for your initiative and look forward to many more years of smooth sailing. 
  
William Lloyd-Jones 
Reid Island 
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